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October 30, 2021.

NOTICE

Pursuant to the Notice under Ref. No. RBU/REG/217/2021, dated 29.10.2021 by the Registrar,
Rabindra Bharati University and the Memo No. 1058-Edn (CSV10M-32/2021, dated 28.102021,
issued by the Principal Secretary, Department of Higher Education, Government of West Bengal,
this is to notify to all the Teachers, Officers, Other Supporting Staff and Students of the Centre
for Distance and Online Education (CDOE), RBU, that CDOE will reopen on and from 16",
November, 2021. The Teaching and Non-Teaching Staff are permitted to attend their respective

Departments with effect from 1" November, 2021.

It is further reiterated that wearing of masks, use of sanitizer, washing of hands, mainienance of
physical distance, avoiding crowd and other health and hygiene protocols must be followed at all
times. Those having symptoms of fever, cough or difficulty in breathing, should not enter the

campus.
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